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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I think we have a right to know how much money was spent on strikebreaking costs. 

Providence is a nonprofit organization yet they spend all this money to avoid paying 

their valuable employees. They shoveled out money in an attempt to wait the nurses 

out. What they should have done is negotiated in good faith, then spend that money 

for qualified caregivers to take care of our citizens. There are sure to be no wage 

increases and possible layoffs that will come from this and Providence will place that 

blame squarely on the nurses’ shoulders. That is not fair. They only wanted a fair 

contract. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous medical lab tech 


